
BARNSTEAD PLANNING BOARD 

THURSDAY, August 18, 2022  

6:00 P.M. 

349 White Oak Road, Barnstead NH 

 

SITE WALK 
 

On Thursday, August 18 at 6pm, a site walk will be 

conducted at 349 White Oak Road. The objective of the site 

walk is to review the proposed area of a 3 lot subdivision. 

A public Planning Board meeting will commence at Town 

Hall on August 18
th

 regarding this scheduled site walk.  

 

A site walk is a public meeting and all are invited to attend. 


